
    
Whatcom County 

Auditor’s Office 

311 Grand Ave., Suite 103 
Bellingham, WA 98225 

 

Debbie Adelstein 

County Auditor 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO:  Jack Louws, County Executive    
 
FROM:  Debbie Adelstein, County Auditor  
 
RE:  Intergovernmental Agreement – Secretary of State  

- VoteWA Maintenance and Support Costs     
 
DATE:  December 18, 2019  
 

 
Enclosed are two (2) originals of Office of Secretary of State Interlocal Agreement re 
VoteWA Maintenance and Support Costs for your review and signature. 
 
 Background and Purpose 
When the new statewide voter registration database (VoteWA) was proposed it was 
intended that the county jurisdictions would pay a proportional share for vendor 
maintenance and support costs.  The new system has now been implemented and the 
attached contract proposes how that will be handled.  Whatcom County’s share through 
June 30, 2025 is $56,709 ($11,342 per year). 
 
 Funding Amount and Source 
The funding for this contract has already been incorporated into 2020 budget. 
 
The State has sent us the attached contract and we recommend your approval.  Please 
contact Diana Bradrick, Chief Deputy Auditor, at extension 5130 if you have any questions 
or concerns regarding the terms of this agreement. 
 

 
Encl. 


